
 
 
 
 
Dear Lindsay Ann Fink, 

 
We’re happy to announce that “Peace in War” has acquired the Award Winner for the BREW Book 

Excellence Award. 

 
You may view the official award announcement page by visiting this link: 
 
https://thechrysalisbrewproject.com/brew-book-excellence-award-winners/ 
 
Now that you’ve won, you have the perfect opportunity to build fanfare for your book with this exciting 
recognition. Start telling the world that you're an award winning author! 
 
We hope you make the most out of this wonderful occasion and that your work will find more success 
on other contests! If you have any concerns or questions, please don’t hesitate to email 
support@awardsfinder.com. 
 
All the best, 
 
The Awards Finder Team  
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